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Northfield Lane,

Willoughton

Gainsborough

DN21 5RT

Tel: 01427 668381

Email: enquiries@willoughton.lincs.sch.uk
17th March 2021.

Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been wonderful to welcome all of the children back to school. Although some children were a little anxious last Monday, every single one of them has settled in well and quickly re-adapted to school routines and expectations. Your children are so resilient - they continually amaze us by how well they take everything in their stride.

Parent’s Consultation Evening.
As this is such a short term and the children will only have been in school a few weeks since Christmas, we have decided to postpone our parent’s consultation evenings until after Easter. However, if you have any concerns about your child, please do email the class teacher at the time rather than waiting for parent’s consultations.

Picking up and dropping off.
Please can I respectfully remind you to keep 2m distance from each family. Some families have vulnerable family members and really do need us all to keep our distance. Could I also please request that if you have children in different classes and do have to wait, that you keep your children with you at all times. On several occasions we have seen children running up and down the pavement, and even the road outside school - I do worry that one day someone will get hurt.
Contacting School during the pandemic.

The school site remains closed to parents and most visitors during this pandemic. Please contact the school via email or telephone if you have any queries. Teachers are not expected to respond to or call parents during lesson time or after 4.00pm so if it is urgent, please email enquiries@willoughton.lincs.sch.uk or call the school office on 01427 668381. The team check regularly for messages.
Change of contact details.

It is your responsibility to inform the school office of any changes to your contact details. This includes your address, telephone numbers, email and your emergency contact’s contact information. If you are unsure if we have the correct information on our system, please email enquiries@willoughton.lincs.sch.uk.

Thank you all for your continued support and positive messages. As we move into Spring, there is a real sense of renewed hope and belief that very soon things will be better; we just need to keep following the rules until we get there.

Take care and stay safe,

Mrs Waplington

